
The Lake Country Seniors Centre Society 

invites its members and friends to join in the 

Annual Christmas Luncheon 

December 17th, 2024

Pre-Sold Reservations Only 

You don’t want to miss out on this event!  

So, get your  ticket ASAP!

$12.00 for Members 

$15.00 for Non-Members

You can purchase your seat in person, at a regular 
Tuesday Lunch or by visiting the office on Wednesday 

or Fridays between 10am and 2pm.
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